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Problem Solving Rubric  
(PoG: Critical and Creative Problem Solving)   

 
Criteria 25 - Mastery 21.25 - Proficient 18.75- Progressing 16.25 - Developing 10- Non Scorable 

Problem 

There is evidence 
indicating a thorough 
understanding of the 
problem. 

There is evidence 
indicating an adequate 
understanding of the 
problem. 

There is evidence 
indicating an 
insufficient 
understanding of the 
problem. 

The evidence indicates 
a lack of understanding 
of the problem. 

There is no evidence 
present. 

Planning 
There is evidence of 
thorough reasoning to 
develop a plan 

There is evidence of 
adequate reasoning to 
develop a plan 

There is evidence of 
insufficient reasoning 
to develop a plan 

There is no evidence of 
reasoning to develop a 
plan 

There is no plan 
present. 

Product 
The end product 
thoroughly addresses 
the defined problem. 

The end product 
adequately addresses 
the defined problem. 

The end product 
insufficiently addresses 
the defined problem. 

The end product does 
not address the defined 
problem. 

No end product present 

Reflection 

There is evidence of 
thorough reflection on 
the end product and the 
process. 

There is evidence of 
adequate reflection on 
the end product and the 
process. 

There is evidence of 
insufficient reflection 
on the end product and 
the process. 

There is a lack of 
evidence of reflection. 

No reflection present 

 
 
 


